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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL CITY 

COUNCIL MEETING AND CONTINUATION OF PUBLIC 

HEARING PERTAINING TO FIREARMS ORDINANCE 

AMENDMENT  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Pleasant Hill City Council Meeting scheduled for 

Monday, November 9, 2015, has been cancelled.   

 

The Public Hearing scheduled for the Special Meeting has been continued to be heard at a Special 

City Council Meeting on Monday, December 14, 2015.  The Public Hearing is to consider 

amendments to modify and clarify Chapter 9.35 of the Pleasant Hill Municipal Code pertaining to 

the regulation of firearms within the City of Pleasant Hill.  
 

The next Regular City Council Meeting will be held on Monday, November 16, 2015, beginning at 

7:30 p.m. in the City of Pleasant Hill Council Chambers, 100 Gregory Lane, Pleasant Hill, 

California. 
 

DATE: November 6, 2015 
 


